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From the Principal

Strong Culture, Strong Relationships, Strong Learners

Dear families,
Today the  State Emergency Management Committee has 
announced changes to face mask requirements in  
education settings. 

From Monday 30 May, face masks will be:
•	 Strongly recommended (but not required) for all adults - including 
 	 visitors and parents - while indoors, except when teaching or  
	 interacting with children
•	 Strongly recommended (but not required) for students in years 3 to 	
	 12 while indoors.

Students and staff will be encouraged and supported to continue  
wearing a face mask if they choose to. 
Supplies of surgical face masks will continue to be provided by the  
Department for Education to our school.

Face masks for close contacts
If your child is a close contact and aged 12 years or older, they must 
wear a face mask when they are outside of the home for 7 days  
following exposure as per the SA Health close contact guidelines. 
Face masks are strongly recommended (but not required) for classroom 
contacts. 

Face mask use in outbreaks
The Department for Education and SA Health have advised that face 
masks will be required to be worn in education settings where COVID-19 
transmission reaches certain thresholds, based on SA Health advice. 
In these instances, face masks will be required to be worn indoors by  
all staff and visitors in the school, preschool or and children’s centre for a 
14-day period. 
You will be advised of the dates that face masks will be required if we 
reach these outbreak thresholds at our school.
Exemptions will be made for students or staff who have a medical  
condition, such as problems with their breathing, a serious skin condition 
on the face, a disability, or a mental health condition.

Thank you to all parents and students for your cooperation and  
assistance in implementing the face mask measures at our school.

Regards
Bec Mueller
Principal

AFLW Crows 
Clinic

Wednesday, 25 May
Yr 4-6 Girls  

National Sorry 
Day

Thursday, 26 May

Yr 3/4 Hot Shots 
Tennis

Miss StClair’s Class & 
Ms Densley’s Yr 4s
Thursday, 26 May

Yr 5/6 Hot Shots 
Tennis

Ms Densley’s Yr 5s, 
Mrs Bhangu and Mr 
Fawcetts’ classes

Friday, 27 May

Reconciliation 
Week 

Friday, 27 May
to Friday, 3 June

PASS Sports Day
Yr 6 

Friday, 3 June

Mabo Day 
Friday, 3 June

Assembly 
Friday,10 June

at 2:40pm



Sghirripa’s Spiel

Welcome back to Term 2! I hope everyone had a lovely holiday 
break and enjoyed your two weeks away from school. 
We have started this term with a bang. On the 4th of May we held the Mother’s 
Day Stall in the canteen area. Students were very thoughtful and purchased 
some lovely gifts for the special women in their lives. 
I would like to thank Mrs Williams, Darrell and Kylie for all their help in organising 
the stall. They ordered gifts, wrapped them and served students on the day 
when buying gifts. 
Also, a huge thank you to one of our parents, Blanche, for donating some  
lovely succulents. These were absolutely beautiful and we know the recipients 
would have loved them. 



Sghirripa’s Spiel
Student Voice was unfortunately unable to happen in Term 1 due to COVID-19 
restrictions however classes still chose their representatives. 
I would like to introduce and congratulate the student voice members for 2022 
and I hope in the near future we will be able to start working together on some 
projects and events for the school. 

Miss Lowe Mutsawashe Miss StClair Maddison & Chevy

Miss Kidman Peyton & James Ms Densley Jayden

Miss Nayda Dominick & Luna Mrs Godfrey Kaleigh & Lawrence

Mrs Elliot Darius & Angel Mr Fawcett Tori & Tallis

Miss Murray Mason & Ava Mrs Bhangu Shane & Maddison

Miss Reid Chazzarae & Madden



Sghirripa’s Spiel

On the 5th of May we had the two year 5/6 classes participate in the GRIP 
Leadership conference. This was held at the Lea Memorial Theatre in Port  
Augusta. Students participated and thoroughly enjoyed the day. 
“I enjoyed the day because it was fun. We got to see what other people from 
different schools do and think about certain topics” - Zahra 
“I really liked the day because we learnt to take the lead and use our initiative” 
- Caleb
“The day was good because we got to meet other people and learn about 
new things” - Lillian



Sghirripa’s Spiel

Congratulations to the following 
students who had 100%  
attendance in Term 1. 

•	 Madden C
•	 Abigail P
•	 Liam M
•	 Tyler M
•	 Angus W
•	 Marleigh B
•	 Hunter C
•	 Maddison H
•	 Mikayla P
•	 Billy C-M



In Term 1 we spent a lot of time in our art lessons learning how to use different     
techniques with a range of materials.  We’ve been focusing on trying different          

approaches and colour combinations on draft pieces of art so our final versions are 
the best they can be.  We have been experimenting with lead pencil, coloured pencils, 

pastels, oil pastels, paint and felt tip pens.   

We are learning that spending a bit of time trialling combinations of colours and    
pressure helps us to make our finished art look much better 
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0450472940


